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From: Megan Pankiewicz <meganteaches@gmail.com>

To: <sara.kyle@tn.gov>

Date: 8/10/2011 9:38 PM

Subject: Re: Stonebridge Aqua Green approval

CC: <rick@nationalcustomhomes.net>, <gina@butlermgmt.com>
Ms. Kyle,

| am writing to sincerely ask for your assistance in the approval of
the CCN for the Stonebridge development.

We purchased Lot #91 three years ago with the legal understanding that
we would receive a sewer system; however, as you know, there have been
difficulties regarding the system since that time. My husband and |
researched our purchase and put a lot of time and thought into buying

the property. We knew we would soon be starting a family (we have a 5
month old daughter now), so purchasing the land was a serious and
weighty decision.

We approve of entering into an agreement with Aqua Green to complete
the sewer, and we wouid sincerely appreciate your approval of the CCN
so the project can move forward.

Thank you so much for your time, assistance, and consideration.

Sincerely,
Megan and Oliver Pankiewicz



